
 

 

 

 

 You are invited to 
 

Long Preston Deeps 

Catchment Appraisal Tour 
 

Monday 23rd July 

18.30 - 20.30 

Meeting at The Courtyard, A65, just outside Settle 

Aim of Tour 
 

You have been invited to a tour of the Upper Ribble because you are interested in  
improving this environment and/or you live or work nearby.   
 

For those of you that don’t know, parts of the Upper Ribble catchment are classed as 
being in poor ecological status under the Water Framework Directive (WFD).  This 
means that they are failing in terms of water quality for a range of reasons.   
 

Join us on a short walk to discuss the challenges and opportunities for  
managing this part of the Ribble catchment and to learn more about the work 

already undertaken, and being planned as part of the Long Preston Deeps SSSI 
River Restoration project. 
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Love your river www.ribblelife.org 

http://www.ribblelife.org.uk/
http://www.ribbletrust.org.uk/

